-------- Forwarded Message -------- 

Date: 
Tue, 19 Apr 2016 15:04:38 -0500 

From: 
JAMES CLAUSNITZER <jjclaus@charter.net> 

To: 
miket@stratospherelabels.com 

    

Dear Mike, 

 

            I was on the honor flight Apr 18, 2016. I want to thank you and all the other volunteers who worked on this. I enjoyed myself very much and if the chance ever came up I would go again. This was a class operation all the way.
Thank You Again,
[bookmark: _GoBack]James Clausnitzer,
Medford Wi.
